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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 003033 
Date 5 December 2018 
 

Parking at Cheapside 
 
 
Request: 
 
I would like to request information with regards to your arrangement, with owner of 
Bilash restaurant located on Cheapside parking their vehicles within a pedestrianised 
zone and on what grounds have you permitted this.  
 
In response to your above question we can confirm that one parking dispensation 
permit has been issued to the Bilash which allows a ‘Maximum Stay of 1 hour only - 
Must not cause an obstruction and must not park within a designated disabled bay’. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


